
‘TIS THE SEASON FOR GIVING

The spirit of the holiday season is upon us once again and the attorneys and staff at O’Neil,
Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing wanted to do something special for our community. For our
annual holiday donation OCHDL collected 521 pounds of food for the Hunger Task Force.

The Hunger Task Force provides a safety net of emergency food to a network of local food
pantries and meal programs. They are the only food bank in Milwaukee that does not charge
for food, delivery, or network membership. We are honored to support them and their mission
to end hunger.

From all of us at O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing:

“Best wishes for a wonderful holiday and a very Happy New Year!”  

https://www.wilaw.com/tis-the-season-for-giving/

